
Ohio House members are holding a hearing on HJR 1 that 
undermines the sacred principle of one person, one vote, 

takes away our freedom and rights, and gives special 
interests, lobbyists and career politicians all the power.

Let’s show up and fill the room with our supporters so  
they understand that we will not stand for this.

SHOW UP TO PROTECT OUR 
FREEDOM AND RIGHTS.

UNDEMOCRATIC. UNFAIR.
UNPOPULAR. UNNECESSARY.

HJR
NO NO1

Catherine Turcer
Executive Director, Common Cause Ohio 
614-579-5509

FOR MORE  
INFORMATION

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22
8:30 A.M. 

OHIO STATEHOUSE
Ohio House Hearing Room 17


